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CHATHAM ROCK PHOSPHATE LIMITED  

LISTS ON FRANKFURT BOURSE  

 

WELLINGTON New Zealand – Chatham Rock Phosphate Limited (TSXV: “NZP” and NZAX: “CRP” or the 
“Company") wishes to announce that it has listed on the Frankfurt Stock Exchange, to make it easier for 
its burgeoning international investor base to trade their shares. 
 
The latest move follows the completion of Chatham’s listing on the TSX Venture Exchange in March after 
a friendly reverse takeover of Antipodes Gold.  Chatham has been listed on the New Zealand Alternative 
Exchange (NZAX) since 2006, when it was originally named Widespread Energy. 
 
Investors domiciled in Singapore, Switzerland, United Kingdom, Germany, the Netherlands and North 
America have supported recent capital raisings by Chatham. 
 
About 60 per cent of shares are held by New Zealanders.   
 
“We continue to enjoy strong investor interest in Europe, North America and Asia, so we are facilitating 
the trading in our shares,” Managing Director Chris Castle said today. 

 
Chatham’s ticker code in Frankfurt is 3GRE. 
 
The link to the company’s page on the Frankfurt exchange is: http://en.boerse-
frankfurt.de/stock/Chatham_Rock_Phosphate_1-share. This link is also located on the home page of our 
website next to the links for the TSX.V and NZAX market price.    

  
 
For further information please contact 
 
Chris Castle 
64 21 55 81 85 
chris@crpl.co.nz 
www.rockphosphate.co.nz  

 
Neither the Exchange, its Regulation Service Provider (as that term is defined under the policies of the Exchange), or New 

Zealand Exchange Limited has in any way passed upon the merits of the Transaction and associated transactions, and has 

neither approved nor disapproved of the contents of this press release. 
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